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From the Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
The pop up swimming pool has been on site for the last 
two weeks and has just one week to go.  It has been 
fantastic to see the progress that children have made 
in such a short space of time.  It really does make a 
big difference when pupils are able to access small 
group sessions.  
 
Last week, the whole school celebrated Eid—pupils 
learnt all about the traditions and significance of the 
event which was drawn to a close with a visit from the 
ice-cream van! We are so proud that in a school with 
many different cultures, we are able to celebrate so 
many festivals and significant events together.  
 
Year 6 SATs week is fast approaching and the pupils 
and staff have been working relentlessly to make sure 
they are ready and prepared.   We are so proud of 
their efforts and their positive attitudes to learning 
they were rewarded with a treat today.  Fruit, ice 
cream and chocolate fountain—just one more week of 
hard work left until the tests are upon us!  
 
School will be closed on Monday 1st May for Bank 
Holiday and Tuesday 2nd May due to teacher 
strikes.  It is essential that we support our teachers 
at this time, they work immensely hard for our  
children both during school hours and out of school 
hours.  Many work well into the evening and over the 
weekend to ensure they provide the absolute best 
learning for each and every child at Stanton Bridge, 
for a wage much less than they deserve.  We are so 
grateful that they choose to work at Stanton Bridge.  
 
Please remember that we have an extra bank holiday 
on Monday 8th May for the King’s coronation, there 
will be no school on this day.   
 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 
The results for Summer 1 week 2 are: 
 
1st place: Year 6 Mrs Sangha’s class 
2nd place: Year 5 Mrs Good’s class 
3rd place: Year 2 Mrs Patel’s class 
 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure 
your class scores the highest number 
of points possible to win the race. It is 
also  
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 
 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

Applying knowledge to problem solving and 
reasoning questions. 

 
 
 
 

1N: Le 1F: Maida 

2P: Krish 2S: Shourya 

3L: Marwa 3W: Delia 

4B: Nicolas 4J: Jalomi 

5B: Alfie 5G: Asma 

6S: Raeesah 6M: Habsa 
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@stanton_bridge 

 

Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note  into school with your 

child. 

Dates for your diary 
 
 
Summer Term 1:  
Monday 17th April to Friday 26th May 
 
May Day Bank Holiday: 
Monday 1st May 
 
Bank Holiday Kings Coronation: 
 
Monday 8th May 
 
Bank Holiday: 
Monday 29th May 
 

After School Clubs 

 
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Performing 
Arts Club 
Years 3-6 
  
 

Ukulele Club 
Years 1-6 
  
 

Board Games 
Years 3-6 
  
  

Book Club 
Years 5 & 6 
  
  

Football Club 
Years 1-2 

Illustration Club 
Years 4-6 
  
  

Football Club 
Years 5-6 

Sewing Club 
Years 3-4 
  
  
. 

Mandarin Club 
Years 4-6 

 Football Club 
Years 3-4 

  Football Club 
Girls Only 
Years 3-6 

       

From the Office 
 

Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a 
parent to ensure the school office are notified of any 
change in contact details, such as address, telephone 
number or email address. This is to enable us to get in 
touch with you in an emergency but also to ensure you 
are receiving communication from school through all 
these platforms. 
 
Dinner money—This needs to be paid daily or  
weekly. If you have an outstanding balance, your child 
must bring in a packed lunch until this balance has been 
cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from 
the council stating your child is eligible for free school 
meals you must bring this into the office to allow us to 
update our system 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must 
be present on the school playground ready to be taken 
to class by their teacher.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for 
any reason your child can not attend school, you must 
inform the school office.   
 


